
 

 

Welcome to 
August 22, 2021  

  

 

 

Many people had family members or friends who passed away during 

the pandemic.  Some may have been unable to have a funeral, while 

others may not have felt safe attending a funeral.   

 

We recognize that you may not have been able to pray for your loved 

one or bring about closure.  If you lost a loved one or friend and feel 

like you would now like to remember them in a special way, please 

join us for this Mass of Remembrance.   
 

All are welcome!" 
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Dear Parishioners,  
 
I put on my picnic t-shirt so that I could write this bulletin letter. Thank you again to the many volunteers that 
helped out with the picnic, to our picnic sponsors, and especially thanks to our chairs Randy and Connie and the 
picnic planning committee.  It was good just to gather with so many parishioners and enjoy some good 
entertainment and food. 
 
This Tuesday evening, we'll have a special Mass of remembrance for those who have lost loved ones during 
COVID (see this bulletin cover for details). I'm very much aware that many of our funerals were very limited 
during that time. I believe that sometimes those that are left grieving need another opportunity just to share the 
name of their lost loved one and to gather in prayer with others. So, Tuesday evening at 6:30 p.m. at the Grand 
site we will gather for a Mass of Remembrance to remember those loved ones who have passed away in the last 
couple of years. Feel free to come and bring a friend or neighbor who you know is grieving a lost one. 
 
Did you sign the post cards or go online and send an email to our elected officials last week?  In follow up to my 
preaching and bulletin column last week, everyone is challenged to contact elected officials and take a prolife 
stand. To ensure that no tax payer money is used to fund abortions and that healthcare providers would not be 
stripped of conscience protections allowing them to refer or refuse abortion procedures. To ensure that employers 
and insurers are not forced to pay for abortions for their employees and insured. 
 
If you have not signed the post cards or emailed your elected officials, I ask you to take action today. There will 
be postcards at our worship sites again this weekend. Or, you can go online 
at: www.notaxpayerabortion.com.  Another good online resource is the US Bishop's website: www.usccb.org and 
click on "issues & Action." It has the latest information regarding bills that are currently before the various 
branches of government.   I know it is hard to believe that one email or postcard can make a difference, but 
together we are a voice to be heard. 
 
Finally, in these late days of August, just before we enter our fall routines, especially for those connected with 
school, I encourage you to take some vacation. Take some time to reflect on this summer, to rest, and to enjoy the 
late summer days.   
 
 
 
  
Fr. Doug LeCaptain 

A note from Fr. Doug... 

 

“Fun in the Sun” Cash Raffle 
Prize Winners: 

 

Thank you to all who participated in our “Fun in the Sun” 
cash raffle! 
 

Following are our winners: 
$5,000 - Harvey Krish 
$1,000 - Peter Bauer 
$500 - Bill Frieder 
$250 - Jerry & Janice Keehan 
$100 - Kate Brennan 
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PARISH SUPPORT 
 

Received Week of 8/15/21  
  

 Envelopes    $24,987 

 Collection Basket $  1,862 

 ATP    $14,227                                                      

 Total This Week:  $41,076 
 

 Support Required/Week:  $40,480 

  Difference this Week:                   596   
 

 Year-to-Date Required        $283,360 

 Year-to-Date Support          $223,651 

  Difference this Year:          -$59,709 
 

 Last Year-To-Date Support:   $247,306 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Disciple in the perspective of Mt. 5:13 
 
Salt is good. Without salt, everything is insipid and 
tasteless. Jesus sketches out for a disciple a man He 
wishes His disciples to be: A disciple is the man of the 
Beatitudes. A man happy to be poor, meek, merciful, 
pure, persecuted, the peacemaker. This is what the 
Lord desires His disciples to be. 
 
Jesus says, “If a disciple is of this type, then you are 
the salt of the earth.” Then a disciple gives taste and 
strength to mankind, which is in constant danger of 
falling into tasteless mediocrity. 
 
Mankind is to be saved only through disciples whose 
lives are fully orientated to the kingdom of God. Salt 
gives taste to everything it touches. Around disciples, 
what is happening, what is growing? Goodness, love, a 
taste for God? Or, on the contrary, is it bitterness, petty
-mindedness, and mediocrity? 
 
“If the salt loses its taste, with what can it be 
seasoned...thrown out...trampled underfoot.” This is 
the responsibility of the disciples of Jesus Christ, to 
give taste to the world. 
 
We are warned that a vocation to be a disciple may 
weaken and lose its vigor. God’s call in us may get lost 
in tastelessness, after a certain period of generosity and 
dynamism. Jesus warns us that faith may get 
weakened.  
 
In such a case, we are good for nothing. A good for 
nothing disciple is one who has lost his taste for God. 
He will be “thrown out” like the wedding guest who 
has not put on the wedding garment (Mt. 22:12) or like 
the lazy servant who has buried his talent (Mt. 25:30). 
 
The Gospel is salt. Pay careful attention to what Jesus 
expects of His disciples: good deeds which is a way of 
life, and the good that a disciple does in his/her life. 
 
A disciple lives for the glory of God. 
 

~ Fr. George Daniel 

A note from Fr. George... 


